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Mr D. Martin Low 
Senior General Counsel 
Human Rights Law Section 
Department of Justice 
Justice Building 
Ke t an~ Wellington S ree s 
Ottawa, Ontnrio 
KlA OH8 

Dear Mr Low ; 

I L January 1990 

I have received he emorandum to Cabinet 
concerni g the Canan ' an Human Rights Act amendmnnt.s which 
was forwarded to the De ar ment of Na ional efence by 
your Deputy Minis er o 22 December 1989 . As explained by 
our representatives at your meeting of 10 January, we Qre 
only just now in he process of analyzing the draf 
document . 

You will k o , of course, that this Depar ment has 
a number of concerns with the present draft . I e ·pee to 
provide you with etaile comments on or about Wednesday , 
17 January, hopefully to be followed fairly quickly by a 
meeting between us and our respective staffs. 

I h ve been nppointed as the DND point of conta t 
for the CHRA arne dmen s. Should you have any quest1ons on 
this iss~! c n be contacted at 995-0018. 

Yours Sincerely, 

D.E . Mun o 
Bri adier-General 
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